
Mornings

Dr. McGarry
Join Dr. McGarry, Superintendent of Schools, for an
informal meeting with parents and staff to discuss
District initiatives and updates and to provide parents
and staff an opportunity to engage with him and to ask
any questions they may have. You can also enjoy a cup
of coffee with our Superintendent. Be on the lookout for
an email from your child's Principal with the date, time,
and location of your school's morning with the
Superintendent.

We hope to

see you there!
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